
COWRA HOSPITAL 
REDEVELOPMENT 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST: OCTOBER 2022 

For more information, please contact the Project Team 

cowrahospitalredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 

Phone: 02 9978 5432 

Email: HI-Cowra@health.nsw.gov.au 

The Cowra Hospital Redevelopment will soon commence  

the next stage of project planning, exploring how arts can help 

deliver exciting, welcoming and dynamic spaces for 

patients, carers, staff and the community.   

Beautiful artistic spaces can also help with wayfinding and 

ensure indoor and outdoor spaces complement health service 

delivery. 

The Cowra Hospital Redevelopment team, in partnership with Western NSW Local Health District, 

are working together to develop an arts and health strategy for the new hospital .  

This is the first stage of a long-term commitment to arts and health initiatives for the Cowra Hospital.  

Are you creative, innovative and interested in history?  
Expressions of interest are sought for representatives to join the Arts Working Group (AWG). The 

AWG is responsible for advocating the successful integration of arts for wellbeing, inclusive of 

memorabilia into the Cowra Hospital Redevelopment project.  

Representatives working as part 

of the AWG will: 

• collaborate as part of an 

integrated team; 

• support the development and 

implementation of the arts 

and health strategy; 

• provide recommendations for 

arts and health opportunities; 

• identify possible partnerships for projects and commissions; and 

• share and discuss arts and health strategies with colleagues to ensure the strategy responds to 

the interests and culture of our hospital community. 

We’re looking for community 
members to join the  
Arts Working Group  

To complete and Expression of Interest for the 

Arts Working Group or to find our more. visit: 

cowrahospitalredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au  

 phone 9978 5432 or  

email HI-Cowra@health.nsw.gov.au 


